Interstate 15

Construction Advisory
I-15 Southbound Closure: Weekend of July 27

Southbound 1-15 will be closed from SR 56/Ted Williams Parkway to Rancho Pefasquitos Boulevard/Poway Road beginning
Saturday, July 27 at 7 p.m. through Monday, July 29 at 4 a.m. During this time, crews will make drainage improvements in the
area. Signs will be posted on the freeway in advance of the closure to alert drivers where to exit and re-enter the lanes. We ask

motorists to avoid the closure area on these days if at all possible. For more information, contact the I-15 Public Information Office:

(619) 668-3368 or visit KeepSanDiegoMoving.com.
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